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This term we will be learning all about space. 

We will be learning about the astronauts who 

travelled to the moon as well as learning about the 

plants in the solar system. 

 

 

 

This is such an interesting theme and we hope you 

are as excited to learn all about it! 

 

 

 

Writing 

Our theme this half term is To Infinity and Beyond! To inspire us, we will be reading lots of lovely story 

books about space and reading Non Fiction books about Tim Peake and Neil Armstrong.   

In our writing this half term we will be looking at ‘Here come the Aliens’, ‘My Alien and Me’, ‘One Giant 

Leap’ and ‘Goodnight Spaceman’. We will be writing descriptions about aliens and learning the suffix –ed 

to be able to write a diary entry about our day with an alien. We will then go on to writing information 

about items relating to space e.g. moon boots, Apollo 11 and space suits to be able to write information 

plaques for our space museum towards the end of the half term.  

 

Happy New Year! 

We hope you had a fantastic Christmas and a well 

deserved break. We can not wait to hear all about 

your Christmas adventures! 

 

 

We would like to welcome Miss Alton to the Year 

One team who will be teaching Hazel class! 
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Our learning this half term! 

Science - We will be learning to identify, 

name, describe and compare a variety of 

plants and flowers in our local environment. 

History - We will be learning all about 

Neil Armstrong  and Tim Peake as our 

significant people. We will be learning 

about their journeys into space and why 

they are important.  

D&T - In D&T we will be using clay to make 

an alien. We will learn how join and shape 

the alien.  

PE - In PE will be learning about the Invictus 

games and how we make PE inclusive for all.   

Computing - During computing, the children 

will learn about painting programmes and 

will know that art can be produced digitally. 

They will create their own digital masterpiece.  

RHE/PSHE - In our class discussions, 

we will be looking at  setting goals 

and how to achieve them. We will 

also be learning about  how to 

overcome challenges and barriers , how to be resilient 

and how to work well as part of a team 

RE– Last term we learnt about the Christian creation 

story. This term we will make comparisons with the 

Hindu creation story and find out the beliefs of Hindus.  

 

Reading 

Please keep reading at least 3 times a week and 

record it in their yellow reading records. Reading 

is incredibly important and it really does make a 

huge difference when a child reads daily! We 

count the reads on Wednesday. 

If your child reads three times a week they will 

be entered into our raffle. If their name is chosen 

they are given the chance to crack the code to 

the safe and win the book prize!  

 

 

Maths 

This half term we will be learning about: 

 Numbers to 20 

 Doubling facts  

 Finding one more and one less within 20 

Google Classroom 

Please remember to sign up to Google Classroom if 

you haven't already done so. This is where we post 

reminders, make announcements and will be 

uploading home learning. If you need a new letter 

with your login details, please speak to your child’s 

class teacher.  


